
Auburn Elementary 
School-Parent Compact 

 
The purpose of the School-Parent Compact is to build and foster the 
development of a school-parent partnership to help all children achieve the 
State’s high standards.  Responsibility for improved student achievement 
will be shared by the staff, the student and the parents. 
 
Auburn staff shares responsibility for improved student achievement by: 
-Providing a high quality curriculum 
-Notifying parents of changes affecting attendance, achievement, grades, 
or behavior 
-Increasing communication between parents and staff 
-Participating in conferences 
-Reporting children’s progress 
-Utilizing parent and community volunteers  
-Being available to staff and parents 
-Encouraging all students 
-Providing structured and clear limits for learning 
 
 
Auburn Students are responsible for improving their own achievement by: 
-Attending school regularly and being on time 
-Behaving well and abiding by school rules 
-Coming to class prepared to learn with all the necessary tools 
-Establishing a time of homework and returning completed homework to 
class 
-Asking questions, listening, and participating in class 
 
Auburn parents are responsible for supporting the learning of their child 
by: 
-Reading and discussing progress reports 
-Participating in conferences 
-Establishing a time for homework and ensuring that homework is 
completed 
-Seeing that their child has a healthy breakfast and arrives at school 
well-rested and on time 
-Praising the child for his/her progress 


